Concrete, LLC, Mr. McLeod responded Cordele, Georgia; with the company currently doing work here
locally at Martin's Pastry and the amphitheater being built for the City of Valdosta.

Exit 22 Water Main Extension, Utilities Director, Steve Stalvey, presented the item. Mr. Stalvey
stated this water main extension will provide much needed redundancy to the area. Additionally, Mr.
Stalvey stated two bids were received with RPI, Inc. being the low bidder, in the amount of

$448,621.14.

REPORTS - County Manager
No additional information was reported.

ADJOURNMENT

Chairman Slaughter recognized the presence of a Leadership Lowndes Class Member before
adjourning. Commissioner Wisenbaker made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner
Orenstein second. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 8:43 a.m.



